
Dorothy Menasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Hi Samantha, 

Dorothy Menasco 
Thursday, June 03, 2021 5:44 PM 
Samantha Cibula 
Charles Murphy 
RE: Qualified Representative Filing 

FILED 6/3/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 04516-2021 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Per your request below, we will move DN 04505-2021 from Docket 20210034 to Docket 
20210008. Thank you for following-up on the processing of this document. 

Dorothy 

From: Samantha Cibula <SCibula@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Thursday, June 03, 20214:34 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: Charles Murphy <cmurphy@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Qualified Representative Filing 

Hi Dorothy, 

I have conferred with the lead attorney on Docket No. 20210034, Charlie Murphy, and we are both in agreement that 
DN 04505-2021 (re: a request for qualified representative) should be moved from Docket No. 20210034 to Docket No. 
20210008. Please let me know if I need to do anything else to get the document moved. Thank you for your assistance in 
this matter. 

Samantha 
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